
From: Jo Bunten <Perpetuajo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Jo Bunten 
315 South Road 
Salisbury, NH 03268 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Recipients, 
I do not support Northern Pass whatsoever!! Please take action to prevent this from taking place. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jo Bunten 
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